
SIMSBURY FARMS MEN’S CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING MINUTES

Tuesday, November 14, 2018
Manny’s Simsbury Pizza

Attendees: 
Directors:  Reggie Zurinskas, Steve Hess, Bob Primmer, Peter Adamowicz, Ron Patterson,
George Alexander, Don Lockyer, Pat Eagan, Web Whedon, Sandor Bali and Mike Gillis. 

Members:  Ed Maloney. 

 Bob Primmer called the meeting to order at 6:10pm.

The October, 2018 Meeting Minutes were approved.

Treasurer’s Report: 

Over $4,000 ($22/member) was spent on awards in 2018.
The invoice for the awards dinner has been received. 
The October, 2018 Treasurer’s report was approved. 

Committee Reports:
Membership:
PayPal will not be used next year as part of the application process.

Tournament:
 A survey will be prepared to send to the member re 2018 tournaments. Bob Primmer will send results for
the old survey to George Alexander. Pat Eagan has volunteered to help with the survey results.

Tee Sign Program: No update

Funding Requests:  No update
                            
Other Committees/Subcommittees:  

Greens & Grounds Committee: No update
Rules Committee: No update
Entertainment: The Awards banquet was well received. Comments as follows: good response from
membership, good food, good time of the year to hold the banquet, food was too slow next time eat at
6:00pm, awards should only be given to the winners of the events, raffle well received, suggestion to put
names on tickets, could not hear in the back of the room
Recognition Committee: Reggie Zurinskas presented a plaque with the names of the former
SFMC Presidents from 1993. A suggestion was made to purchase a trophy or plaque that
would display the names of all of the past presidents. 

Additionally a suggestion was made to purchase a plaque or trophy to display the names of all of the former club
champions.
Ron Patterson will present various alternatives for these trophy suggestions at the December meeting



Handicap: Marc Philo presented a short synopsis of his methodology re handicapping the golf course.
The handicapping project will be completed in 2019.
Communication: No update.

Items for discussion at next meeting:
Hole in One.

The next meeting is scheduled for 6:00pm Tuesday, December 11th, 2018 at Manny’s Simsbury Pizza

Meeting adjourned @ 7:44pm

Submitted by: Michael J. Gillis, Secretary, SFMC, Inc.


